
Friday 8th December - Issue 13

Dear Parents and Carers,
As we rapidly approach the end of the term, the children 
have been working so hard to perfect their Christmas 
performances. Please make every effort to attend your 
child’s performance if it is still taking place next week. Thank 
you to those parents who have shown such enthusiastic 
support already.

I am really sad to inform you that Ms Oliver, our KS2 Senco 
will be leaving us at the end of this term. I cannot express 
what an absolutely wonderful person Ms Oliver is and how 
hard she has worked for the children at Star. We are 
incredibly grateful to her and wish her every possible 
success as she relocates to Norfolk.

Finally, we have revamped our weekly newsletter to parents 
and included each year group newsletter here too so all of 
the information you need is easily accessible in one place. 
We welcome your feedback. Please email your year group 
or info inbox. We look forward to hearing from you.
Please be reminded that Rainbow Club will not run in the 
last two days of term and we will be asking JAG to adjust 
their times accordingly.

Have a wonderful weekend.
Ms Von

Nurturing and Growing Together
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Online games can be a great way for children and 
young people to keep busy and stay in touch with 
friends and family, but it’s important that they play 
safely. Things to consider if your child games online:

- age ratings of games they play
- messaging and contact functions on the games
- in-game purchases
- trolling, griefing and scams
- how to report problems
- where your child can get further support.

Also, if you have more than one child in your home, 
be aware that games suitable for one child to play or 
watch, may not be suitable for another.

Take a look at the NSPCC’s  or Childline’s advice 
about online gaming. Here you can find lots of 
information to support you and your family in making 
the best choices to ensure you all have a safe and 
enjoyable gaming experience.
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https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online-gaming/


We went back in time and took part in an exciting 
WW2 workshop where we explored how WW2 
began and how it impacted people’s lives. We 
role-played a scenario where a German bomber 
lands in a house! 

We also looked at real-life artefacts such as different 
photos taken during wartime, a letter from a soldier, 
a WW2 emergency sewing kit and a ration book. 

We enjoyed singing the wartime song ‘We’ll meet 
again.”
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On Monday afternoon, Year 4 were involved in 
a charity event supporting the elderly in our 
local community.  We visited some of these 
lovely people at Canning Town library  where 
we shared homemade biscuits, sang and 
distributed gifts that the children had chosen 
and wrapped. Our Star pupils were an 
absolute credit to the school and the people 
who attended were very appreciative and 
impressed with all that the children did for 
them, they even joined in with our singing!
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12/12/23 - Reception Christmas Celebrations
13/12/23 - Nursery Christmas Celebrations
18/12/23 - Class Parties
18/12/23 - Year 5 Singing in the Community
19/12/23 - Year 6 Singing in the Community
19/12/23 - School closing early at 12:00
20/12/23 to 03/01/24 - School closed for the 
Winter Break
04/01/24 - Start of the Spring Term

Some of our community recently 
celebrated Thanksgiving - a time to 
reflect on all of the year’s blessings.

This week, we would like to show our gratitude
to all of the staff who work in our school. They work 
incredibly hard to make sure we all have the best 
education and opportunities. Let’s remember to 
always say thank you. Thank you for working hard 
for us. Thank you for always listening to us. Thank 
you for all of the things you do for us. Thank you!

Sofia - 6P
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Did you come to school everyday this week?
Which classes achieved the highest attendance? 
Who will get the attendance cup?

Reception
RB - 92.2%
RP - 95%

RU - 91.6%

Year 1
1B - 83.8%
1R - 94.6%
1S - 96.7%

Year 2
2P - 92.2%
2S - 88.9%
2V - 86.8%

Year 3
3G - 88.4%
3L - 91.9%
3R - 84.1%

Year 4
4H - 91%

4L - 92.9%
4S - 91.8%

Year 5
5N - 97.7%
5R - 94%

5RK - 90.5%

Year 6
6H - 90.4%
6P - 91.1%
6R - 93%

Whole school attendance - 91.3%
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This half term we are celebrating pupils
who have shown good examples of INDEPENDENCE.
The winners in this weeks assembly were…

Nursery
AM - Mumtahina

PM - Anas

Reception
RU - Paisley
RP - Mayeda

RB - Syed-Aqib

Year 1
1B - Nia

1R - Lottie
1S - Nafiha

Year 2
2P - Magnius

2S - Alan
2V - Muhibur

Year 3
3G - Guy

3L - Areesha
3R - Ayyub

Year 4
4H - Hareem

4L - Fred
4S - Dev

Year 5
5R - Junior

5RK - Darcy
5N- Reniyah

Year 6
6H - Rahat

6R - Joel
6P- Sofia
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Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This is 
awarded to those that show the most progress or make 
the most effort in their learning!

Year 1
1B - Safina

1S - Eva
1R- Scarlett

Year 2
2V - King

2S - Haroun
2P - Omari

Year 3
3R - Hana
3G - Rahi

3L- Hannah

Year 4
4H - Hareem
4S - David Y
4L - Aayan

Year 5
5R - Athena
5RK - Sonny

5N- Safa

Year 6
6H - Skye
6R - Marie
6P- Lena
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Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and 
our office team have been awarding house tokens all 
week. Pupils have received tokens if they have 
demonstrated children's rights, shown good leadership 
skills and have excellent learning behaviors.

278193

293279

Congratulations to the winning house… results below!

Van Gogh
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All the information you need in one place!
The following pages contain our year group newsletters with all 
the information on the upcoming week.

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
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